
Cheney Tech Coin War 

 
 
The Class of 2020 is hosting the annual 
Cheney Tech Coin War. During the month 
of January, classes and teachers compete 
against each other to win by bringing in 
the most coins.  A portion of the proceeds 
will be donated to a local Manchester 
charity, which will be chosen by the 
winners.  Look under those couch cushions 
and bring in your spare change to be a part 
of the 2018 Cheney Tech Coin War! 


